
Exciting News: New Cooking Class Schedule! 

Dear Cooking Enthusiasts, 

We are thrilled to announce our new cooking class schedule for the upcoming season! Whether 

you are a beginner or an experienced cook, we have something for everyone. 

Classes Offered: 

• Italian Cuisine: Every Tuesday at 6 PM 

• Baking Basics: Every Thursday at 5 PM 

• Healthy Cooking: Saturdays at 10 AM 

• Sushi Making: Sundays at 1 PM 

All classes will be held at our culinary studio located at 123 Main Street. Each session is 

designed to enhance your cooking skills and inspire your culinary creativity. 

Registration Information: 

Spaces are limited, so be sure to register early! You can sign up by visiting our website or calling 

us at (555) 123-4567. 

We look forward to cooking with you soon! 

Warm regards, 

The Cooking Academy Team 


